
 

Dates for your diary: 

26th May – beach tidy competition launch. 

26th May – in school Jubilee event – parents will be invited into 

school at 2.30pm to join us for our street party. 

27th May – PD day 

28th May – Marske scarecrow festival. 

31st May – Half term week 

4th June – Jubilee community event. 
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RECYCLING – beach tidy. 

We are delighted to be teaming up with Amey – a waste 

management company in North Yorkshire to look at 

keeping our beach clean.  Many of our children already 

know about the effects of litter going into the sea.  We 

are going to launch a family based competition where 

we collect as much rubbish from the beach as we can 

per family over the period of a month.  Have a huge 

weigh in at the end and the winners will get the chance 

to go to the factory and see how waste is changed into 

everyday objects. 

The assembly launch took take place this Wednesday 

will the competition beginning just before half term on 

the 26th May.  Who can keep our beautiful beach the 

cleanest? 

We have high viz vests and litter pickers to give out – 

these can be collected this week from school.  Any bags 

of rubbish are brought to school and put in a different 

bin with the family name attached to them… happy 

collecting.. 

 

Class based assemblies – you are invited into school at 

2.40pm on the following days to watch the class’s sharing 

assembly. 

Tuesday 24th May – Miss Edwards’ class 

Tuesday 7th June – Miss Matthew’s class 

Tuesday 21st June – Miss Excell’s class 

Tuesday 28th June – Mr Fishpool’s class 

Tuesday 5th July – Mrs English’s class 

These assemblies are not practised performances just a 

chance for you to see some of the learning your child has 

been experiencing – we hope you enjoy them. 

Jubilee event help. 

If you are able to help us on the 4th June – please let the 

office know.  Please can you donate any of the following: 

chocolate, any bottles (inc wine), old toys that you no 

longer want and any unwanted good quality books.  We 

are also going to do a colour raffle – so please can you 

donate any item of the following colour: 

Nursery/reception – red 

Year 1 – blue 

Year 2 and 3 – yellow 

Year 4 – orange/gold 

Year 5 – Green 

Year 6 – Purple 

Thank you so much for your support. 

REMINDER ABOUT EARRINGS 

Just to remind you that from September 2022, we will be a 

no earring school.  Children will not be able to wear 

earrings in school due to the increased physical activity. 


